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Communication and Language
Stories and books we have enjoyed this week!

Literacy
Our story this week was ‘Somebody Swallowed

Stanley’. We drew the Stanley (the plastic bag) in

one of the settings from the story. The children

wrote about Stanley being swallowed by another

sea creature and then finally they thought about

what a bag could be used for e.g. a kite, superhero

cape, parachute for a toy etc.

The children also thought of and wrote their own

sentence about the ducklings.

Maths
In maths this week we have continued looking at the

numbers 9 and 10. We been subitising numbers larger

than 5 by looking at numbers within a number. For

example if we saw two 5 dice patterns we know that it is

10 without counting. We have also explored one more and

one less to 10.

Understanding the World
This week we learnt the about affects of plastic pollution in

our oceans and how we could protect our oceans by

making sure we put litter in a bin and trying not to use

single use plastic.

We also have continued to notice changes in the

ducklings. We had great fun holding the ducklings and

watching them swim in a tub of water! We were surprised

that they were able to swim straight away!

Expressive  Arts and Design
The children enjoyed making their own jellyfish and other

sea creatures on our Ocean Protector’s Day. They have

been continuing to create models with the junk materials.

We have also been practicing our poem and songs for our

Spring Fling!

At home you could try:
• Create a one more or one less book to 10 using pictorial 

representations

• Practicing subitising by watching 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6yyz_OycV4A (to 5)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ib5Gf3GIzAg (to 10)

• Talk about how we can protect our oceans, you could 

even have a go at making your own poster!

• Have a go at sounding out and spelling the words 

attached.

• Plan and start making your Easter Bonnet

Notes for Parents
It has been a very busy week. We were sad to say goodbye

to the ducklings but are pleased that Mrs Haskell from the

office has given them a home.

Thank you for all your support with our recent school

events and fund raising.

Don’t forget to check when it is your child’s ‘Be the

Teacher’. On Friday 22nd March we will be having a science

day in school and our Spring Fling is on Wednesday 27th

March (no Wellie Wednesday). Don’t forget your child’s

Easter Bonnet!

This will be the final news letter of the term.

Have a great weekend!

The Foundation Team

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6yyz_OycV4A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ib5Gf3GIzAg


Please get your child to practise sounding out the words to these pictures and writing them. Encourage them to 
blend the words they have written to check they have all the sounds.



Date Child Date Child

Friday 22nd March Louie Friday 7th June Kane

Friday 19th April Salma Friday 14th June Maie

Friday 26th April Rex Friday 21st June Charly

Friday 3rd May Ossie Friday 28th June Kayden

Friday 10th May Harvey Friday 5th July Olivia

Friday 17th May Isla-Rose Friday 12th July Imey

Friday 24th May Jasmine Friday 19h July Maya

Be the Teacher


